

To the National Federation of: SRB

New EHF Continent Referees

Vienna, 7 August 2025 / BeM

Dear Handball Friends,

The referee pair **Petrovic / Zrnic (SRB)** was observed and assessed by a team of EHF experts during the certification course for EHF referee candidates, held from 28 June to 4 July 2025 in Gothenburg/SWE.

Based on the final reports from the EHF course, the referees successfully completed all required tests and fulfilled the necessary on-court criteria during their matches.

The European Handball Federation is therefore pleased to award:

Petrovic Sofija / Zrnic Lana

with the status of

Continent Referee Europe

Both referees will receive their official certificate directly from the EHF. In addition, they will be provided with the EHF referee (Hummel) kit and all necessary documents as well as instructions ahead of their first nomination in European competitions.

We look forward to working with them and are delighted to welcome them as new members of the EHF referee community.

With best regards,

EUROPEAN HANDBALL FEDERATION

Marcos Bestilleiro Competitions / Referee Operations

Bank Account: Bank Austria | IBAN: AT46 1200 0006 4000 0204 | BIC: BKAUATWW

DVR 0856371 | ZVR 263489108 | UID/VAT ATU 38516405